
Subject: 
Date: Thu, 27 Jan 2005 09:09:16 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Whereas residents of Riverside Drive in the District of North Vancouver
in an effort to improve pedestrian safety on their street requested
traffic calming measures and 

Whereas as a result of this request speed bumps were installed but were
later removed because some residents objected to them and also because
the District of  North Vancouver  promised to build sidewalks and 

Whereas the District for lack of funding has failed to adequately
install such sidewalks while continuing to subsidise  the City of North
Vancouver via the present Recreation Commission agreement and 

Whereas the District of North Vancouver in addition has and/or continues
to siphon off millions of dollars from its Heritage Fund and
Infrastructure Reserve Funds while taxes have gone from one of the
lowest in the region to one of the highest and 

Whereas the interest and safety of District residents must take
precedent before the interests of another political  jurisdiction such
as the City of North Vancouver and other projects such as building and
maintaining trails for Mountain Bikers in District Parks by way of
example 

Therefore be it resolved that the District  provide adequate funding in
the 2005 budget for the installation of sidewalks and other traffic
calming devises as was promised to the people of Riverside Drive several
years ago.
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